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Dear members of the UPEI Faculty Association, 

Going on strike is never an easy decision but it is one that we must take in order to defend our working conditions, 

which are also our students' learning conditions! Keep up the fight! 

Susan Spronk, President of the Association of Professors of the University of Ottawa 

Susan Spronk, PhD 

Associate Professor / Professeure agrégée 

School of International Development and Global Studies/ École de développement international et mondialisation 

University of Ottawa / Université d'Ottawa 

 

 

 


